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Notice 

 
 
 

The Department of Commerce, Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya, in association with Mugberia Rural 

Health Center, is organizing a Cleanliness and Sanitation Program on January 9th, 2024. The initiative aims to 

promote awareness about hygiene and cleanliness among students and the local community. All students and 

faculty are invited to participate in this program and contribute to creating a cleaner and healthier environment. 

Let us come together to make a positive impact and uphold the values of cleanliness and public health. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Department of Commerce, Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya, in collaboration with Mugberia Rural Health 

Center, successfully organized a Cleanliness and Sanitation Program on January 9th, 2024. The program aimed to raise 

awareness about the importance of hygiene and sanitation among students and the local community. Volunteers 

actively participated in cleaning the college campus and nearby areas, demonstrating their commitment to maintaining 

a clean and healthy environment. Representatives from Mugberia Rural Health Center provided valuable insights on 

proper sanitation practices and the significance of cleanliness in preventing diseases. The event concluded with a pledge 

by all participants to continue their efforts in promoting hygiene and cleanliness in their daily lives, making the program 

a meaningful and impactful initiative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter link:  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Photos of the event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


